
From: Bagrat Sargsyan <sargsyan@me.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2013 5:35 PM 
To: mohammad-habib@fcc.gov; Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: KIIO-LD 
 
Dear Mohammad 
I would like to correct site elevation data which was typo. The correct 
elevation is 1725 m.  
Thank you 
Bagrat Sargsyan 
Phone: 3109101010 


